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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… From the office… 

Monday 20th June 
Class photographs 

Tuesday 21st June 
Hinduism Day in school – Year 3 and Year 4 

Friday 24th June 
KS1 (Y1 & Y2) to Shepreth Wildlife Park 

Monday 27th June 
PTA Cake Sale after school 

Friday 1st July 
Summer Fair. 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

Friday 8th July 
Children’s school reports to parents / carers 

Thursday 14th July 
Year 6 leavers’ BBQ (details to follow) 

 

School Photos – Monday 20th June 

Class group photos take place on Monday. 

Please ensure children are in the correct 

uniform, with hair tied back where appropriate. 

 

Village Sports Day – Saturday 2nd July 

Please look out for the village newsletter for 

details of how to enter the various events for 

the Village Sports Day. More information is 

available at: 
https://www.facebook.com/FenstantonVillageSports/ 

 

What a scorcher it has been today!! 🌞 The children have been fantastic in the heat and certainly earned the 

ice pops after school. Thank you to the PTA for selling these outside school. You were certainly very busy!! 

We will be welcoming parents and carers of our new Reception Class to school next Wednesday after school. 

The PTA and our Governors will be supporting this event. As part of this, we wondered if any families have 

Reception-aged uniform that they are able to donate to the PTA. If possible, we would welcome this early next 

week so we can offer it to our new parents and carers. Please bring any donations into the school office. 

Our Father’s Day shops on Tuesday and Wednesday proved to be very popular. Classes were also involved in 

making cards for this coming Sunday. Happy Father’s Day to those celebrating this weekend. Our thoughts are 

also with those who may not be celebrating. Have peaceful day, however you spend it. 

Hopefully you will have seen the letter earlier this week regarding tombola donations for our Summer Fair stall. 

These can start coming into classrooms from Monday morning next week, please. Any donations of bottles of 

wine for the ‘Water or Wine’ stall should come to the school office. As ever, we appreciate your support! 

Finally, I wanted to deliver a staffing update. Miss Stone, our teacher in Kusama Class, will be leaving us at the 

end of this school year. Miss Stone is relocating and has accepted a job in a different area of the UK. We wish 

Miss Stone all the very best for her new position and look forward to sharing these remaining weeks of term 

with her. Our thanks go to Miss Stone for her dedication to the school during her time here. 

 

With very best wishes for a happy weekend, 

Richard Martin 

@fenhilp 
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